
College Financial Aid Assistance 
 
On Tuesday, February 17, from 10:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m., and Wednesday, February 18th, from 8:30 
a.m.- noon, Pearl High School is happy to have financial aid advisors on hand in our school library to help 
our seniors and their parents file both their state and federal financial aid applications.  This is a free 
opportunity for parents to know their filing is done quickly and correctly.  This process needs to be done 
for all students going to college, no matter where they are attending!  The appointments are 30 minutes 
each.   
 
To sign up for an appointment, parents should email Mrs. Morgigno at gmorgigno@pearl.k12.ms.us or 
call 601-932-7934.  Appointment times are first come, first served.  All seniors and their parents are 
encouraged to take advantage of this great opportunity to get help with college financial aid.  
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